
   FOLLOW US!    

The City of South San Francisco

Construction Alert

Please note the continued traffic impacts in South San Francisco:

CADENCE PROJECT
The contractor for the Cadence project (Miller @ Airport) continues
performing major utility work including undergrounding of overhead utilities
on Miller Ave between Airport Blvd and Cypress Ave. Due to the number of
utilities affected and their location, Mi ller between Ai rport and Cypress 
i s  closed.   This closure remains in effect until June 3 0 th.    

During this same time period, the intersection of Miller and Cypress will
experience intermittent closures during the day to allow for utility installation. 

Cypress , between Lux and Tamarack, i s  temporari ly converted to   
two-way traffic to faci li tate access  in and around the area.  

Please follow all directional signage when traveling in this area. Use of
alternate routes is encouraged.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Hmlvg0kETqnvn9k5DFVLz6f-w6l7dxFhaT5Wl4ekydts6Qx5yiJeOr7kut8EaQcfMrz_R3j95Nap_NEFhBV6MA6DfR5dsL5sCpYlD1GfLhsIE9kmi1Q0AIA14YgO9Y6jGs5C_ULOrrliqr5NvmQB5tivFD74C7VD&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Hmlvg0kETqnvn9k5DFVLz6f-w6l7dxFhaT5Wl4ekydts6Qx5yiJeOr7kut8EaQcfNyrpUCsFkSlETyCHdQ_puESmLOK1rxIxs0QhwlpeoN8-GgPFkMI-GiCy8-ZhrI6I9BbFlnNKDA-6oNB5Zx650gv8FdyFRiOphNEcxXQXkZB3P0-y2uGqlOyQFPo_KOejNYGstyB6WS4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Hmlvg0kETqnvn9k5DFVLz6f-w6l7dxFhaT5Wl4ekydts6Qx5yiJeOr7kut8EaQcfDI6jm2w61QUP7VJ32bBo4Sv3X93g-l6JXXO6ppMl40BnNuAJxPjeKH07yy0pBIxWxNUhcbKFkne8g77o0xD_9Mmhy0gUE2k3aGSq2zVs58eV2_2Z8njxOA==&c=&ch=


PINEFINO PROJECT
Cypress  between Baden and 3 rd Lane   continues to experience daily
closures between 6:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. to facilitate material deliveries. In
addition, Wednesday, June 7 to Friday, June 9th, there will be additional
overnight work from 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. During this time, contractors for
PG&E are working to locate new utility poles and remove overhead services.

************************************************************************************

If you have any concerns, you can reach us on our hotline at 650-829-4600. 
You can also email us at Construction@ssf.net. Thank you for your patience
and understanding. The City is committed to providing you with timely
information to minimize inconveniences.
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